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Call to Order​: The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.  Present: School Board Members John Harmon, 
Jaclyn Sirrine, Joseph Saulnier, Diane Naoum at 6:02, and Susan Pettigrew; Ron Bricket, Todd Ledoux, 
Bryan Belanger, and Ellen Small for the School District. Erin Brewitt representing the LRES Building 
Committee. Representatives from Meridian Construction Tim Long, John Bruss, and Kyle Long. 
Representative from SMP Architecture Eric Palson. 
  
Proof of Posting​: It was noted that the meeting was properly posted.  
 
LRES Building Committee Chair and Vice Chair Erin Brewitt and Todd Ledoux gave a PowerPoint 
presentation about the building project. Bryan Belanger discussed Title I and how cramped and inadequate 
these rooms are. Mr. Belanger also talked about the walk to and from the bathrooms. 
 
Meridian Construction made their Powerpoint presentation. 
 
Building Committee continued their Powerpoint presentation. 
 
MOTION​: John Harmon moved, seconded by Diane Naoum, to open the public hearing.  Voted unanimously 
in the affirmative.  
 
Carol Watjus inquired as to whether there will be any state matching money? Mr. Harmon replied that there 
is not.  
In response to being asked how long the middle and high school bonds are for, Mr. Harmon replied that 
there are ten years left on the middle school.  
 
Seeing no more members of the public wishing to speak, ​MOTION​:  John Harmon moved, seconded by 
Diane Naoum, to close the public hearing.  Voted unanimously in the affirmative.  
 
Adjournment​: ​MOTION​: John Harmon moved, seconded by Diane Naoum, to adjourn the meeting.  Voted 
unanimously in the affirmative.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
 
Joseph Saulnier,  
School Board Secretary  


